
 

  Next Steps 

 

For more information about the project please contact:  
www.greenpowerinternational.com  

 
GreenPower 
The e-Centre 

Cooperage Way 
Alloa 

FK10 3LP 
 

tel:01259 272158 
fax:01259 272159 

enquiries@greenpowerinternational.com  

Pre-Application Consultation   
 
GreenPower is currently undertaking a period of pre-application consultation 
in order to better understand the local community’s views on the project.   
This information will feed into the final project design, along with the other  
baseline environmental and technical information, resulting in a planning  
application which will be submitted to South Ayrshire Council.  
 
During this consultation any comments made to GreenPower as the            
prospective  applicant are not representations to South Ayrshire Council. 
Following the submission of any planning application, there will be an  
opportunity to make direct representations to the Council’s Planning Service.  
  
 
Keep in touch 
 
GreenPower would be pleased to keep you updated on the progress of the  
application.  To register your contact details with us please write or email us  
using the details below.  
 

We look forward to working with all stakeholders to bring a successful and  

environmentally acceptable project to fruition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
   
 

 


